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From: Noble Hendrix <noblehendrix@gmail.com>


Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 1:26 PM


To: Eric Danner - NOAA Federal


Subject: cost estimate


Hi Eric,


Would you like the cost estimate fleshed out in an XL file or would a total number suffice?


Thanks and hope you had a good weekend,


Noble


--
QEDA Consulting, LLC

noblehendrix@gmail.com

206.300.5595


Affiliate Faculty University of Washington



